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Follow Up On Cal/OSHA Changes to Heat Illness Prevention Standards 
 
As reported, California’s Occupational Safety & Health Standards Board (OSHSB) has approved 
revisions to California’s heat illness prevention regulations. 
 
After the regulations were approved by OSHSB, we requested a clarification document from 
Cal/OSHA regarding some of the grey areas to assist with compliance. That guidance document 
has been released and can be viewed at the following link: 
 
http://www.dir.ca.gov/dosh/documents/Heat-Illness-Prevention-Regulation-Amendments.pdf 
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